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Mr. William Ferroggiaro

The National Security Archive
The Gelman Library, Suite 701
2130 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037

Reference: -2002-01561
Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

This acknowledges, and is a final response to, your 16 September 2002
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) facsimile request for a complete copy of
the document entitled, “Overview of the Freedom of Information Act,”
pages 1 and 5 of which were previously released to you as MORI DocID 837325
in response to your original request (F-2002-01486). For administrative
reasons, your 16 September 2002 follow-up request was assigned the new case
number indicated above. Please use this number in any future correspondence
concerning this request. Your request was processed in accordance with the
FOIA, 5 U.S.C. § 552, as amended, and the CIA Information Act, 50 U.S.C.

§ 431.

We have determined that the entire document (pages 1-5) can be
released in its entirety. A copy of the document, identified as MORI DoclID
849268 is enclosed.

We appreciate your patience while we processed this request.

: S . Sincerely,
S At
Kathryn 1. ADyer
Information and Privacy Coordinator
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